MEMO

Environmental Health and Trading Standards

Communities, Housing and Infrastructure CITY COUNCIL

3" Floor, Marischal College

To Eric Anderson Team Leader
Legal and Democratic Services
From Tara-Erin Gilchrist, Licensing Standards Officer, Environmental Services

Email Commercial@aberdeencity.gov.uk Date 2 December 2014
Tel. 522185 Our Ref. TAE/PAC
Fax. 01224 523887 Your Ref.

Licensing (Scotland) Act 2005

Premises Licence Review

Spice Mill, Grandhold Crescent, Aberdeen

FZ Enterprise Ltd, 108 Brighton Place, Aberdeen,

Town House: Wednesday at 1pm on 10" December 2014

With regards to the above listed premises, | have recently visited the area on two
occasions and nofed that the restaurant was closed. | have since received
information from Environmental Health that the Spice Mill is no longer open.

| have not been able to contact the Licence Holder. | have left two messages with the

Premises Manager Firoz Zoha, unfortunately, Mr Zoha has not returned any of my
calls.



